Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region VII, Central Visayas

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

Office of the Schools Governance and Operations Division
Capitol Area, Dumaguete City

% www.depadnegor.net [2<] negros.orientai@deped.gov.ph (035) 225 6180

February 23, 2018

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. /34 s. 2018

COSCAS’S SCHOOL TO SCHOOL CAMPAIGN

TO: Public School District Supervisors
School Managers (Senior High Schools Only)
All Others Concerned

1. Enclosed is a letter from Dr. Sylvia Flores, Vice- President, Academic Affairs of Colegio
de Santa Catalina de Alejandria (COSCA) requesting for school to school campaign on
February 27, 2018 among the Senior High Schools for the purpose of informing Senior
High School students of their school offerings come SY 2018-2019.

2. In consonance with this, this office grants such request for information dissemination
provided that no classes will be disrupted. Moreover, it is advised that they can do the
orientation during snack and free times of the Senior High School students.

3. For profound details and information about the aforementioned request, please refer to the
attached communication.

4. Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

77 SALUSTIANQJT. JIMENEZ, CESO VI
Assistant Regional Director, Region 7
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Sir’/Madame;
Greetings of God’s love and peace!
Colegio de Santa Catalina de Alejandria (COSCA), a Christ-centered, Premier
Diocesan Catholic Educational Institution, plans to conduct a simultaneous school-to-

school campaign on February 27, 2018 to inform students of our academic offerings for
Academic Year 2018- .

In this regard, may our teachers and students be allowed to visit the Senior High
School students in Negros Oriental High School on the said date. Rest assured the talks
will not take long so that classes will not be disrupted.

With gratitude we look forward to your positive response to this request.

Thank you very much. More power and God bless.

Respectfully yours,

- _9‘&.&)
DR‘.{\%\E/?: L. FLORES

Vice-President, Academic Affairs
Noted by:
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REV. . NA . GOMEZ, Ph.D.
School President
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